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Ocean acidification and climate change amongst topics at the 
ICES Annual Science Conference 2013 in Reykjavik, Iceland 

 
Copenhagen, Denmark – The International Council for the Exploration of the Sea (ICES), in 
cooperation with the Icelandic Marine Research Institute (MRI), will hold its Annual Science 
Conference at the Harpa Conference Centre in Reykjavik, Iceland, 23–27 September 2013. 

Over 600 scientists from around the world will present the latest research in emerging 
topics such as climate change effects on living marine resources as well as ocean 
acidification and its implications for marine ecosystems. In addition, 18 theme sessions will 
cover a wide range of other issues from the future of sustainable harvesting strategies to 
the pelagic fish complexes and their distribution in the North Atlantic.  

The conference will kick off Monday 23 September at 13:00 at Harpa with an open lecture 
by Professor Ragnar Arnason from the University of Iceland on global fisheries and fisheries 
management. Global fisheries are faced with a number of formidable challenges ranging 
from effects of climate change on fishing conditions to the competition faced by fisheries 
from other activities such as recreational fishing, ocean mining, pollution, and utilizing 
marine resources. Dr. Arnason will assess these and other challenges to global fisheries and 
sustainable fisheries management in his lecture.   

Journalists are invited to attend a press conference on Monday 23 September at 11:00 in 
Room Kaldalon in the Harpa Conference Centre.  

The full conference programme is available on the ICES website. 

For more information, contact: 
Terhi Minkkinen 
Communications Officer  
ICES, Copenhagen 
Tel. +45 33 38 67 16 
E-mail: terhi.minkkinen@ices.dk 
 

Johann Sigurjonsson 
Director General 
MRI, Reykjavik  
Tel. +354 575 20 00 
E-mail: johann@hafro.is 
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Note to editors 

The International Council for the Exploration of the Sea (ICES) coordinates and promotes marine 
research in the North Atlantic Ocean, the North Sea, and the Baltic Sea. ICES advises competent 
authorities (international commissions and governments) on marine policy and management issues 
related to the impacts of human activities on marine ecosystems and the management of the 
exploitation of living marine resources. ICES is working towards integrated ecosystem assessments 
and integrated advice, delivered at the regional seas level.  

ICES has been based in Copenhagen, Denmark, since 1902. Today, its Secretariat with a staff of 55 
provides scientific, administrative, secretarial, editorial, and data management expertise to the ICES 
network of marine scientists. 

For more information, visit www.ices.dk. 

Marine Research Institute, visit www.hafro.is. 

### 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ices.dk/
http://www.hafro.is/

